
 2024 Pupil Photo Permission Form  

Dear Parent/ Guardian 

During the school year we take photographs of school activities involving students.  

This is to share the school’s positive vibes, for instance during trips, lessons and on 

special occasions.  These might be shared on Arbor or via our Facebook feed.   The 

photos may capture your child’s participation directly or indirectly.  

Recently, we have had several occasions where parents who have previously not given 

their permission for their child to be included in these photos have been 

disappointed to find their child not included.  For this reason, we have decided to 

simplify the options for your child being included in photos in school to avoid any 

disappointment in the future. 

Please tick the appropriate box below to either opt in or opt out of your child being 

photographed in school for these purposes in the future.  You will of course still 

receive photos of your child in their Tapestry feed (reception class) or Seesaw/ 

Class Dojo feed (Years 1 – 6) 

 

Child’s Name……………………………………………………… Year group……………………………………… 

I hereby allow the reproduction and publication of my child’s photograph for 

the purposes set out above.  I understand that my child’s name will never 

accompany a photograph of them on their own, but that their first name may 

be included if photographed in a group, for instance in a team photo. 

Or 

I hereby do not allow the reproduction and publication of my child’s photograph 

and understand that this means that where included incidentally in a large 

group photograph ( for example in a photo of a school production)  their face 

will be blurred. 

Signature………………………………………………… Print Name……………………………………………………… 

Relationship to child…………………………………………………………… 

Once completed please return this form back to school. 


